
CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

Building Department 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  March 14, 2022 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Gene Tutag, Building Official 

SUBJECT:  Solar Ordinance Repeal in Chapter 50 of City Code – Schedule Public Hearing 

A new ordinance was adopted regarding Solar Panels. Since the adoption, the old ordinance in 

section 50-539 needs to be repealed in its entirety.  

A Public Hearing needs to be scheduled for the repeal of section 50-539 of City Code and we are 

requesting that it be scheduled for the Planning Commission meeting on April 26, 2022 at 7 p.m. 

located in the Council Chambers at the Robert E. Novitke Municipal Center.  


